
 

 

For information regarding  
garbage and recycling pick-up 
please call Fox’s Disposal  at  

250-949-6306 

 

 

 

Meetings in July 

Committee of the Whole  

July 2, 2024 at  4:00pm   Cancelled 

Held in Council Chambers  1775 Furney Place 

 Regular Meeting of Council  

July 9  & 23, 2024  at 7:00pm  

Held in  Council Chambers at 1775 Furney Place 

 

July 

 
North Island Secondary School Graduation 2024 is behind us, and I would like to extend gratitude to all of the parents, staff, 

educators, and mostly, the students who have made it through their high school years. 

A huge thank you must go to the local RCMP (Sgt. Curtis Davis), the Port McNeill Volunteer Fire Department  

(Chief Dean Tait) and the Town crew (Chris Woo, Troy Simoneau, Olmer Brown) who made the parade possible.  

Not only did Dean and the PMVFD provide leadership and safety for the grads (including VFD members Isabella Smith and 

Kailah Tait), but they also covered the successful Rumble on the Runway car races at the airport (with the help from Hyde 

Creek VFD). 

Another very busy weekend for the hardest working volunteers around. 

I might measure against the door frame at 6’3”, but there is not one of the members of the  

Hyde Creek or Port McNeill Fire Departments that I don’t look up to. 

                                                                                                                                    

Town Log 2024 

Town Office Hours  
OPEN: 8:30am-4:30pm, Monday to Friday  

Phone: 250-956-3111 
For emergencies after hours call 250-956-4521    

 

 Harbour Office  
OPEN: 8:30am-4:00pm Monday to Saturday 

Phone: 250-956-3881 

Both offices will be closed Monday, July 1, 2024 



Yard Waste Bunker  
The Town of Port McNeill has provided 
a bunker for Port McNeill residents to 

drop off garden debris and lawn  

clippings. Located at the top of Tower 
Street by the Public Works Yard.  

 

 

 

 

 

Please note: The bunker and large bin  
are only for grass clippings, garden  

debris and small branches.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

July Tide Chart  

 

Hey kids! Come by Port McNeill Library 

every Wednesday starting on July 3, 

2024 from 2:00pm to 3:00pm for a fun 

Summer Reading Club activity. Bring a 

friend or make new ones while you’re 

here. Either way, it’s sure to be a blast! 

So come on by and get ready to create!  

Activities run until August 14, 2024. 

Questions? Call 250-956-3669 or come 
in the library during open hours  

to find out more. 

Hope to see you here! 

 


